
(Cut and paste of email received from Hugh Taylor, 1/23/2015, 2:10 pm) 
 
 
Hello Mr. Thompson: 
 
In addition to the information provided by Mrs. McDaniel, I wanted you to be aware that the committee 
will consider an amendment to the proposal next week that would require that the airport rules and 
regulations (and revisions) be approved by the Council through a ratification process before becoming 
effective. The amendment also clarifies the review role of the airport advisory commissions relative to 
the rule adoption. The amendment has been drafted in response to comments received at the last 
hearing as well as comments that have been received from the public since then. I have attached a draft 
of the amendment to this email.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Hugh 
 
Hugh Taylor, AICP 
Senior Legislative Analyst 
Office of the Pierce County Council 
www.co.pierce.wa.us/council 
(253)798-3665 
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